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Ryan Harriman

From: DFW R4Splanning <R4Splanning@dfw.wa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 10:39 AM
To: Ryan Harriman
Cc: Schloemer, James W (DFW); Reinbold, Stewart G (DFW)
Subject: RE: SEP23-006

Hi Ryan, 
 
We offer the following comment in response to the Mercer Island Watercourse Stabilization Project, SEP23-006:  

 
Due to the complexity of this proposal, we recommend contacting the local habitat biologist, Jim Schloemer 
(James.Schloemer@dfw.wa.gov), to begin a pre-HPA process that will allow adequate time to ensure the needs 
of all parties are met. 
 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ryan Shaw | Habitat Biologist 
Washington Dept. of Fish and Wildlife 
Region 4, North Bend Field Office 
425-606-0652 | Ryan.Shaw@dfw.wa.gov 
 

From: Ryan Harriman <ryan.harriman@mercerisland.gov>  
Sent: Monday, February 6, 2023 11:47 AM 
To: Ryan Harriman <ryan.harriman@mercerisland.gov> 
Cc: Deb Estrada <Deborah.Estrada@mercerisland.gov> 
Subject: SEP23-006 
 

External Email 

Good morning: 
 
Please find the attached SEPA ODNS/NOA and SEPA Checklist for a proposed channel stabilization project in an unnamed 
watercourse in Sub-Basin 22, file no. SEP23-006.  
This notice and associated documents are also available via the City’s online permit system, 
https://mieplan.mercergov.org/public/SEP23-006. 
 
Please note this is your official copy. 
 
Please return comments to ryan.harriman@mercerisland.gov by 5PM on March 8, 2023 
 
Best regards, 
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Ryan Harriman, EMPA, AICP 
Planning Manager 
Community Planning & Development | City of Mercer Island 
206.275.7717 | mercerisland.gov/cpd 
 
Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW) 
 


